
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Al-Nahj Al-Watany’s Party delegation, supports
Government's steps in corruption combat and service delivery

Sayyid Al-Hakeem discussed with the delegation of Al-Nahj Al-Watani’s Party headed by Prof.

Abdulsada Al-Furaiji on Wednesday, 9/11/2022, the developments in the political landscape in

Iraq and the region and ways to support Mr. Al-Sudani’s government and empower it to provide

services and employment opportunities.

H.E. reiterated his vision of Al-Sudani’s Government success factors of financial abundance,

international  and  regional  support,  parliamentary  coverage,  and  security  stability,  and

expressed his gratitude for its support for the Government's steps to combat corruption and

provide services.


